
Important Dates and Reminders 

 

Dear AGU Students, 

 

As you may be aware, the Language School and graduate courses began their online 

education last Monday. This Monday (March 30th) our undergraduate courses are starting. 

 

Important Dates and Reminders: 

 

• Undergraduate and graduate courses will end on May 22, 2020. 

• Prep school term 33 will end on April 3, and term 34 will end on May 29, 2020. 

• Withdrawals will take place on April 14 and 15, 2020. 

• The final exams and lab sessions that are announced by the course instructors will 

be performed in summer. The exact dates for them are going to be announced later 

by Higher Education Council. 

• Attached is a quick reference guide to help you get started in your remote courses. It 

is crucial that you read the document. 

• Your instructors have also updated your course syllabi to fit the new education 

model. They should all be uploaded to CANVAS this week. Please take your time to 

go over the updated syllabi to mark the changes on topics and assessments. Contact 

your instructors through email if you have any questions. 
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